
 

 

Office of the Director of  

Higher Secondary Education,  

Housing Board Buildings,  

Santhi Nagar, Thiruvananthapuram 

CG&AC/46905/2013    Dated:17.09.2014  

 

CIRCULAR 

 

Sub: KeSCPCR- SAMVADAM- District Level –Kannur and -reg 

Ref: Letter No.1759/KeSCPCR/RTE/2014 

 As per reference cited, The Commission for Protection of Child Rights has 

desired to conduct a programme Called ‘SAMVADAM’ for interaction with the 

students to make them aware for the concept of ‘Rights Based Approach’ and to 

sensitize them on the different Laws and Acts in force to Protect their rights at 

Kannur and Alappuzha on 20.09.2014 and 27.09.2014 respectively. 25 Higher 

Secondary students from each district are to be selected to participate the 

Programme.  

 Hence you are directed to make necessary arrangements for the effective 

organization of the ‘SAMVADAM’ Programme at District Level. 

 

 

DIRECTOR 

Copy To 

 RDD Kottayam, Kannur 

 

       


